
 
 
 
 
 
August 31, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 694 
Re: PacerMex Gateway Delay 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Due to operational issues that the TFM railroad is currently experiencing, the PacerMex 
Gateway service from Nuevo Laredo to Mexico (Cuautitlan) is experiencing an 
additional day in transit time.  PacerMex OneStop service may be affected as well.  So 
effective immediately, we are adding an additional day to our service standard in this 
lane.  The new availability is 4th day 9:00AM, (vs former 3rd day AM). 
 
We believe that this is a temporary issue; and we anticipate that the regular 3rd day AM 
will likely be reinstated by September 30th.    
 
We appreciate your patience and your business. 
 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
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